My World of Work Newsletter
Wednesday 29" March 2017

Thank You! Thank You to the following

organisations:
Thank You to all parents, carers and
friends who supported our World of Work ApushineiGellege
day on Wednesday 22" March 2017. The
pupils enjoyed visits from Streetscene,

Dreghorn Fire Station, P.C Joe Milligan, The George Steven Centre

Concept Northern

The Ayrshire Community Trust and

Input
Subway.
Ucan
Senior pupils participated in discussion
groups and basic computer programming. Skills Development Scotland

Value Into Action Scotland
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Special Events/Activities/News

Over the past session pupils from Haysholm, James McFarlane, James Reid
and Stanecastle schools have participated in various programmes of work.
Middle Phase pupils have been learning about enterprise and different work
place environments. Senior Phase pupils have participated in volunteering
and work experience opportunities that have included: 3TFM, the Three
Towns Motor Project, Eglinton Community Gardens, Fullerton Connexions
café and Ayrshire College. We hope to continue offering our pupils fantastic
opportunities and experiences which will help to develop skills for learning,

life and work.
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